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This year we are holding our fun family fair on the 30th June, straight after sports day, finishing at 5.00. There will be lots of exciting stalls and raffles to spend your pennies on, with all money going towards the FOBs so we can support the school and children by buying more resources the school needs. 

On Wednesday 21st of June will be holding a non-uniform day where the children will bring in a donation for the fair. Each class will be assigned something to bring in. 

Elm: Children’s toys

Beech: Sweets

Chestnut: Toiletries

Lime: Children’s toys

Hazel: Sweets

Ash: Toiletries

Oak: Sweets

Willow: Children's toys

Please note that the sweets should not be chocolate as they will melt in the heat. The children’s toys will be for the Children’s Tombola so need to be new or like new. Toiletries can include candles and unwanted gifts as they are for the Adult Tombola. The class lists are only a guide and if you wish to provide more than one item, all donations are gratefully received. 

During the week beginning 19th June we will be collecting donations of:

Plates - for the exciting addition of our plate smashing stall!
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Books - (good condition) for the book stall

Teddy bears - for adopt a teddy 

Cake donations will be needed from Thursday 29th June.

The more donations you can provide, the more money we can raise for the school. We look forward to seeing many of you there.
Thank you for all your support

Friends of Bartons
